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School Website: www.woodland.durham.sch.uk 
The Giving Machine Website: www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk 

AmazonSmile FOWS: https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ 

Attendance  
 Good attendance is really important and makes a huge difference to outcomes for children at all stages 
of their school journey.  Being on time for the school day ensures a structured start and that children do 
not miss out on important social and learning time.  
  
Please see attached a flyer on attendance from the Durham Attendance Team.  

Online Safety  
Keeping children safe online is a concern for many parents and carers. We work with children in school to 
help them understand the risks and how to keep themselves safe.  
There is some good guidance and advice available through the following links:  
  

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/  
 
https://www.childnet.com  
 
https://www.internetmatters.org/advice/6-10/  
 
https://www.childline.org.uk/info-advice/bullying-abuse-safety/online-mobile-safety/staying-safe-online/  
 
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk  
 
If you have concerns about something which is happening online and involving or impacting on your child, please  
contact school.  

Start of the School Day 
Just a reminder that children can arrive from 8.45am when there will be adult supervision on the 
playground. 
 
If you need care before this, we have Breakfast Club available from 8 – 8.45am at a cost of £2.50 per 
session. 

Owl Class—Netball Competition—Wednesday 15th  February (am) 
Owl Class will be taking part in a Netball Competition at Newton Aycliffe Leisure  
Centre on Wednesday 15th February.  They will be leaving school on Figgy Bus at 08.55 and will be 
back for school lunch.   
 
IMPORTANT—Please make sure that the Owl class children are at school for 8.45am on this 
day for a prompt departure. Thank you. 
 
The children will need outdoor trainers, their school PE kit, tracksuit bottoms and school jumper. 
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PUPILS OF THE WEEK 
 

Squirrel Class 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Owl Class  


